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February 22 2012 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
Sealed bids for the following proposals will be opened in Conference Room B (Structures 
Management Unit), 1000 Birch Ridge Road, Raleigh NC, 27610 at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday 
March 22, 2012.  No bids will be received after 2:00 p.m.  Bids submitted on the same day that 
are to be opened shall be delivered to the NCDOT- Structures Management Unit, 1000 Birch 
Ridge Road, Door A-4, Raleigh NC, 27610. 
 
ATTENTION!!  THERE WILL NOT BE A PRE-BID CONFERENCE FOR THESE PROJECTS.   THE 
BIDDER ACKNOWLEDGES THAT HE HAS VISITED AND IS FAMILIAR WITH THE PROJECT 
SITE. 
 
In order for Prospective Bidders to bid on these projects, the Prospective Bidders are required to 
send an email to Rick Nelson at: enelson@ncdot.gov requesting hard copies of the sealed bid 
proposals. Please include the project number in the subject heading of the email.  Once the 
Prospective Bidders have requested the sealed hard copies of the bid proposals, the Prospective 
Bidders will then be put on the Bid List. Hard copies of the bid proposals must be requested 
by March 13, 2012 for the Prospective Bidders to be eligible to bid on these projects. Only 
Prospective Bidders, who are bidding as Prime Contractors, should submit e-mail requests for 
hard copies of the proposals. Sub-Contractors and suppliers may download sealed plans and un-
sealed bid proposals from the website.  Only bids returned on the sealed bid proposal will be 
accepted. 
 
Project No. BP-5300AA  Iredell Co. Bridge Preservation 

    Bridge #96&102 LMC Overlay 
 

 
 

Plans and proposals will be posted online for download at the following address: 
 

http://ncdot.gov/business/letting/bridge/ 
 
There will be no cost for the plans and proposals. 
 
A list of plan holders will be posted to the website. 
 
The Department reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 


